
History and 
Solidarity:  
Urgent Issues Affecting  
the AAPI Community

The Williamsburg Northside School 
Parent Association’s DEI Committee is 
delighted to announce two forthcoming 
workshops led by Dr. Liza A. Talusan. 
May 6th from 7:00 to 8:00 via Zoom
Difficult Conversations: Addressing Anti-Black Biases in 
Communities of Color

May 20th from 7:00 to 8:00 via Zoom 
Engaging Asian/Americans in Justice

The workshops are designed to encourage WNS parents, staff, 
and the community to cultivate safe spaces wherein courageous 
conversations and self-reflection around AAPI experiences are 
welcome. 

This event is open to Williamsburg Northside parents, staff, and 
its extended community. Social justice and DEI practitioners 
from other institutions are encouraged and welcome to attend.

RSVP and find out more at  
wnspa.org/aapi-equity-workshops-rsvp


